Oklahoma State University’s School of Entrepreneurship is leading the way in educating future businessmen and women. 
OSU students in the Experiential Classroom XI evaluated entrepreneurship educators, who came from around the world. 
“It was enlightening to see that we’re on a different level in comparison to other universities. It’s nice to know that we’re the pacesetter for this program,” said Adam Hammock, an entrepreneurship student. 
About 250 students participated in the program. Students were divided into classrooms of about 30, and two teams of entrepreneurship educators taught two different cause studies to the students. The teams took turns teaching a case study. At the end of each presentation, students completed an evaluation.
“Hopefully the evaluations were helpful to the professors who taught us today,” said Robert Meza, an entrepreneurship senior. “With any luck it will enrich the teaching of entrepreneurship to other students around the world.”
The experiential classroom will help improve the educating techniques of entrepreneurship for other universities and it will also help to enhance OSU’s entrepreneurship program.
“It’s nice to see the commitment here at school. It makes me proud to be a part of this success,” said Patrick Huber, an entrepreneurship student. 

